
 

 

REQUEST FOR COUNCIL ACTION 

 

 

AGENDA DATE: May 22, 2023 

AGENDA ITEM: Consider purchasing a TYMCO 500X Street Sweeper from 

Environmental Equipment and Services, Inc. 

PREPARED BY: Matt Wegwerth 

 

BACKGROUND:   

The Public Works Department utilizes a street sweeper to keep our roadways clean of dirt and 

debris, as required by our MS4 Stormwater Permit.  The current sweeper was purchased in 2018 

and needs to be replaced.  The attached quote is the same model/type that we currently have, 

which has worked well for Public Works.   

 

The new equipment will be funded by the Stormwater Utility Fund, which has been saving 

monies on an annual basis for this specific purchase.  The sweeper fund will have $250,000 in it 

in 2024, and the remaining balance of $21,235.00 will be covered by fund balance within the 

SWU. 

 

Currently, it is a 12–15-month lead time for the equipment.  The city will likely take delivery in 

2024.  Environmental Equipment and Services, Inc. is the authorized TYMCO dealer in northern 

Minnesota and pricing is through the State contract S-843(5), #190617.  No other quotes were 

obtained due to utilizing the State contract pricing. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION: 

Make a motion to purchase and make payment to Environmental Equipment and Services, Inc  

for a TYMCO 500X Street Sweeper in the amount of $271,235.00, utilizing State contract S-

843(5) #190617, which also includes a $100,000 trade-in of our current machine. 


